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Other Business 
 
In addition to its regular work, this year the Curriculum Committee also focused its attention on 
the approval of the new Black Studies Minor and implementation of the new General Education 
requirements.  
 
Black Studies Minor 
CEPP and the Dean of the Faculty had included the Curriculum Committee in discussions for a 
Black Studies Minor as early as spring 2018; the review of a formal proposal for a Black Studies 
Minor began at the end of the fall 2019 semester.   The committee worked with director of Black 
Studies Winston Grady-Willis at the end of the fall 2019 term and the beginning of the spring 
2020 semester.  Although new minors do not require the approval of the faculty, the committee 
solicits 
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A new working group will continue to consider English language support for ELL students at 
Skidmore.  Members of the working group included Ron Seyb and Michael Marx, co-chairs; 
Michael Ennis-McMillian (Anthropology); Paula Brehm (Registrar’s Office); Thad Niles (Writing 
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Ron Seyb, Associate Dean of the Faculty (ex officio) 
Dave Deconno, Registrar (ex officio) 
Sharon Clemmey, Registrar’s Office (ex officio) 
Shanon Melvin, Registrar’s Office (ex officio) 
 
Fall 2020 Members 
Sandra Goff (Economics) 
Kate Granney (Political Science) 
Maria Lander (World Languages and Literatures) 
Corinne Moss-Racusin, Chair (Psychology) 
Robert ParkeHarrison (Studio Art) 
Student representative, TBD 
 
Michael Arnush, Associate Dean of the Faculty (ex officio) 
Dave Deconno, Registrar (ex officio) 
Sharon Clemmey, Registrar’s Office (ex officio) 
Shanon Melvin, Registrar’s Office (ex officio) 
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